ENTRANCE BARRIERS TO PARKS AND ACCESSWAYS

The Cycle Planner, City Streets Unit, requested Board comment on the opening of
park and accessway entrances to improve access for cyclists, wheelchair users and
pushchairs within the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board area. The Board
decided to request areport on areas of greatest need for the upgrade or removal of
entrance barriers to accessways for parks in the Burwood/Pegasus area.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


